Dear Applicants,

SOUTH AUSTRALIA INTERIM STATE MIGRATION PLAN- 27/08/2020

The Government of South Australia will publish their Interim state nomination
plan on 27th August 2020 and prospective applicants can lodge their EOI s on the
same day, only if their nominated occupations are listed as "open" init. .. From 31
August, South Australia will commence reviewing the received EOIs and start
sending invitations to submit an online application with the supportive documents
with the relevant application fee payment for selected candidates .

The new system is somewhat similar to the Queensland nomination process where
the applicant has to first lodge an Expression Of Interest targeting SA and must
make sure that you will not submit your EOI prior to commencing the application
acceptance officially by the South Australia Immigration Authority . Once the EOI is
lodged, they Il evaluate applicant's likelihood of success against the predetermined
selection criteria and the selected candidates will receive an invitation to apply for
the Nomination.

Unlike before ,this new system will save you from the hassle of going through a
complex process due to the high level of competitiveness on the day of the
application acceptance.

Further you will have to make sure that your nominated occupation is listed in the
demand list before submitting your EOI . If your occupation is unavailable in the list,
you can’t proceed further .

This list is an interim list that will accommodate a restrictive number of occupations
and SA's state wide demand list will be published only after 5th of October 2020 .

We wish you all the best for the upcoming process!!!

CDC Support Team



